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Pacific County Emergency Management is Looking for Voluntary Shelters
Local News

Posted by: David Haviland

Posted on : April 6, 2009 at 6:15 am

South Bend, Washington - In an effort to coordinate county-wide shelter resources the Pacific County
Emergency Management Agency (PCEMA) is constructing an in-house database of local facilities
that would be willing to or are planning to open and operate emergency shelters. PCEMA will work
with local facilities planning to open and operate an emergency shelter in a joint planning effort to
provide emergency communications capabilities, coordinate outside shelter assistance, emergency
power, and donated food and water to your site.

Upon agreement between your agency and PCEMA, your facility will be placarded and included in
information provided to the public. To download the Shelter Survey Form visit our website
http://www.co.pacific.wa.us/pcema/. After completion please return it to PCEMA, P.O. Box 101,
South Bend, WA 98586, not later than April 30, 2009. We look forward to working with the community
to ensure an improved and efficient response to emergency and/or disastrous events in Pacific
County.
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